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An upcoming funding opportunity from the FDA Orphan Products Natural History Grants Program: 
The Orphan Products Research Project Grant (R01; RFA-FD-16-043) will support research that 
advances rare disease product development by the characterization of the natural history of rare 
diseases/conditions; identification of genotypic and phenotypic subpopulations; and 
development/validation of clinical outcomes, biomarkers, and/or companion diagnostics. Dr. Jones 
and his collaborators at Duke University seek national/international collaborators in an effort to 
submit a robust APBD-focused application at the next funding deadline (August 2018).      
 
 
 
 


